
New network Social Work and Refugees established after fruitful meeting in Magdeburg  

 

From 19th till 21st October 2017 the GJU-Network “Social Work and Refugees” met with representatives 

from 10 different German universities in order to start collaboration and exchange in the academic field 

of Social Work. 

The network meeting held in Magdeburg enabled the German partners to share their experiences from 

their own Bachelor and Master’s programs in order to contribute to the study plan of GJU’s Master’s.  

The valuable experiences of the well running Professional Diploma of Social Work: “Refugees and 

Migrants” were fed into the study program of the Masters‘ in Social Work which was successfully 

accredited in September 2017 and already started with its first lectures in February 2018. 

By exchanging teaching staff GJU and its partner universities in Germany share knowledge and 

experiences that will benefit the students in the sort run but also the development of the curriculum 

and the aspiration of joint research projects in the near future. 

Several visits of German partners at GJU were planned, sending students to participate in Summer 

Schools as well as delegations of professors to learn more about field work will emphasize the practical 

approach of the studies and strengthen the collaboration with NGOs in Jordan.  

In her keynote speech Prof. Dr. Anne Lequy, President of UAS Magdeburg-Stendal, underlined the 

importance of the successful establishment of the study programs for Social Work with Refugees and 

Migrants at GJU and its valuable contribution to the international mission of GJU. 

The next network meeting will be held on 8th-10th November 2019 at University Kassel. 

 

 


